
Good News Reflection; The image engraved on our hearts 

In this Sunday's Gospel reading, when Jesus asks the Pharisees to tell him whose image was engraved on the coin owed for the 

census tax, he uses it to teach a lesson about the image that should be engraved upon our hearts. Our hearts should belong to 

God and to God alone. 

The Romans believed that their emperors were divine. Therefore, to possess Roman coins meant carrying around the graven 

image of a human god. The Pharisees knew this when they challenged Jesus. 

Paying the census tax to Caesar symbolized more than just submission to a foreign government. It had religious connotations. 

If Jesus was a true prophet, he should speak up against Jews possessing pagan coins. If he was a true messiah, he should 

deliver them from the oppression and taxes of the foreign government - or so they thought. 

We don't know how they happened to have the Roman coin that they showed to Jesus. If they pulled it out of their own purses, 

which is likely, it revealed their hypocrisy. However, Jesus wasn't just interested in exposing their hypocrisy; he wanted to 

make a point about the True Messiah. 

If we belong to God, Jesus is engraved upon our hearts. We have been rescued from the destruction of sin by the Messiah. We 

have let him deliver us from the oppression of evil that was caused by our sins. 

Whose image do others see when they look at your life? When people see you, do they see Jesus engraved upon you? To the 

extent that they do, that's the extent to which you belong to the kingdom of God! 

Questions for Personal Reflection: 

How do you know that others see Jesus in your life? What's the evidence? What have they told you about yourself that is also a 

description of Christ? 

Questions for Community Faith Sharing: 

What are some of the ways in which Jesus has come into your life and changed you from within? How has that changed the 

way you live? How does this evangelize others? 

To view or subscribe to daily Good News Reflections visit www.gnm.org © 2020 Terry Modica, Catholic Digital Resources, www.catholicdr.com. Printed by 

permission. 

 

   

 
 
 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday 5 pm 
Sunday    9 am 

        11 am 
 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11: 30 – 12:00   

          Sat. 4:00 – 4:40 

 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH 
 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 17 & 18, 2020 
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Updated Covid Restrictions; 

We are trying to tighten up the restrictions for Covid to 

try and keep the Archdiocese and the Sask Health 

Authority from reducing numbers for masses and 

funerals etc. Father will now be doing an extra Sunday 

mass at 3 PM starting October 25th. The maximum at 

mass will be 80 people. Upon entering we strongly 

suggest wearing a mask. Hospitality will take names 

and phone numbers to log your attendance in case of an 

outbreak. Sanitze before going to your pew. So to recap 

5 PM mass on Saturday, 9 AM, 11AM &3 PM Sunday. 

 

We welcome donations to our Food 

Bank; Items donated will be taken to 

the Salvation Army to be distributed to 

those in need. There are still many 

people out of work who need our 

support. There is a large wooden box 

next to the office door for donations.  

 

          Weekly Bible Study will start on 

Tuesday, October 20, 2020. We 

will reflect on the readings for the 

upcoming Sunday. Please join us in 

the church basement from    6:30 – 

8:30 pm. All are welcome to attend. 

 

November cemetery visits & prayers for the dead 

November is the month dedicated to the Holy Souls in 

Purgatory.  Join the Spiritual and Adult Faith Formation 

committee in visiting both of Weyburn’s cemeteries 

and offering prayers for the dead.  We’re meeting at 

Hillcrest Cemetery on Sunday Nov 1 at 2pm under the 

Canadian flag.  We will offer some brief prayers for the 

dearly departed then reconvene and repeat at Green 

Acres Memorial Gardens.  Praying for the dead is one 

of the spiritual works of mercy.  Everyone is welcome.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Annual General Meeting has been cancelled this 

year because of Covid 19. If you have any questions or 

concerns please put them in writing and send them to 

the office before Sunday, November 15, so they can be 

addressed at the November Pastoral council meeting 

and council will get back to you. There are openings on 

council for anyone interested in investing time into 

their Parish Pastoral decisions, again , please call the 

office. 

 

Saskatchewan Provincial Election – The organization 

Catholic Conscience (https://catholicconscience.org ) 

is working with Catholic dioceses across the province 

to offer information and resources during the 

Saskatchewan provincial election. The Catholic Action 

campaign is a non-partisan voter education initiative, 

centered on educating Catholic voters about Catholic 

social teaching and how that teaching relates to relevant 

political issues; along with mobilizing the Catholic 

community to get out and vote. The first Catholic 

Action campaign was held during the 2019 federal 

election, and included a range of resource materials 

such as “Conscience Cards,” one-page briefs on themes 

of Catholic social teaching and its relation to relevant 

election issues, and party platform comparisons from 

the perspective of Catholic teaching. Catholic 

Conscience’s latest Catholic Action campaign will help 

Saskatchewan Catholic voters prayerfully and 

thoughtfully discern their vote in this provincial 

election. Find resources and info online at: 

https://catholicconscience.org/saskatchewan2020/ 

Upcoming Eucharistic Celebrations 

Mon. Oct. 

26 

6:30 PM 

CWL 
Marion Brown 

Tues. Oct. 

27 

9 AM Mass Doug Nickel + 

Wed. Oct. 

28 

9 AM Mass Tristen Crooks & 

Family  
Thurs Oct. 

29 

8:30 AM Mass  
Lawrence De Laet + 

Fri. Oct. 

30 

12:10 PM Mass 

  
Ken Milatz + 

Sat. Oct. 

31 

5 PM  @ SVDP 

7 PM  @ St. Mary’s 

Thomas Tracey + 

All the souls in Purgatory  

 Sun.  Nov. 

01 

9 AM SVDP 

 

11 AM SVDP 

Casper & Mary 

Wanner+ 

All the parish people. 

                        

                        Readings for October 24 &25 

                      30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                    Exodus 22.21-27 

                   1Thessalonions 1.1-5c-10 

                   Matthew 22.34-40 

Thank you from Father Francis and the parish, to 

Frank Porte for the beautiful display he made for 

the Sacred oils, on the altar. We appreiciate all 

the extras he does for the Church. 

 

Our Prayers and Condolences go out to Tristen    

Crooks, Claire, Blaze, Ivan and Saint in the loss of 

their husband and father, Cole Crooks.  

   Also to Judy Van Betuw and her family in the 

loss of her sister Gail Siljer 
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Knights of Columbus: Our 2019 2020 final, and 2020  

2021 proposed, budgets were presented at our Sept 28 

General Meeting.  The proposed one is now a Motion 

of Intent, for further discussion at our Oct 12 Executive 

Meeting, and final discussion and voting at our Oct 26 

General Meeting.  Contact Br Pete BROCCOLO (306-

891-9755 or kofcc1731@gmail.com) if you want a 

copy of the budget printed and handed, or pdf emailed,  

 

Sacramental Preparation Registration: We are now 

open for students in grade two and older. You may 

register for classes for first Eucharist, Confirmation or 

any age for Baptism. You can register in person at St. 

Vincent de Paul Church office or by email at 

stvincent314@gmail.com. Please register before 

October 16. Lessons will be virtual for the most part 

along with at home lessons. You may direct your 

questions to Pat Wolensky at 842-4626 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit: “Render therefore to 

Caesar the things that are Caesar’s and to God the 

things that are God’s.”  - Matthew 22:21 

Everything we are and everything we have belongs to 

God.  We aren’t “owners” of anything, we are merely 

“stewards” of the gifts God has given each of us.  All 

God is asking is that we give back a portion of what He 

gave us.  This is the essence of Stewardship.  God 

should be our first priority in everything.  All else 

comes second, especially our money. 

 

 
Parish Movie Night: Full of Grace; 

The Spiritual and Adult Faith Formation will be hosting 

a Parish movie night Saturday Oct 17, 7-9pm in lower 

McKenna Hall.  We’ll be watching Full of Grace (2015, 

NR).  The film depicts the last days of Our Lady’s 

earthly life as she encourages and motivates the 

apostles to continue their work in establishing the  

should be our first priority in everything.  All else 

comes second, especially our money.Church.  Seating 

is limited to the first 25 people.  Free refreshments, 

everyone welcome!   

 

 

 

 

 

Archbishop’s Appeal Bulletin Reflection- 29th 

Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Isaiah 45:1,4-6|1Thess. 1:1-5a| Matt.22:15-21 

We have been gifted with so much in our lives. Jobs, 

homes, family, friends, and all of the material trappings 

of our modern lifestyles. These things in and of 

themselves cannot bring us the fulfillment and purpose 

our hearts seek. Jesus tells us this week what really 

matters in all the gifts we are privileged to receive, is 

that we appropriately give what is due “to God what 

belongs to God.” For we all belong to God and all that 

we have belongs to God. It is only in “Giving to God 

what is God’s”, that we will find true happiness and 

fulfillment. Let your support of the Archbishop’s 

Appeal be a well-discerned and responsible act of 

sacrificial praise, service, and worship. [Source: 

Adapted from Appeal 2017 Parish Manual] 

 

World Mission Sunday is on October 18, this year. 

This is a world- wide celebration of and collection for 

the missionary Church. The funds raised will go to 

emergency when disaster strikes, to care for refugees in 

war torn nations, to establish and support rural health 

needs and to provide for the daily needs of all the 

missionaries. Please pray for the missions often, 

especially our brothers and sisters at Our Lady of Seven 

Sorrows in Sandy Bay, and please be generous on 

World Mission Sunday.  

 

CWL Fall Raffle Tickets are 

now available: $2.00 each 3 for 

$5.00 12 for $20.00 

Draw date: December 14, 2020  

 

$350.00 Acrylic Painting - Donated by Carol Reeve 

$300.00 Gift Card - Donated by Prairie Sky Co-op 

$100.00 Gift Card - Donated by Maurer’s Meats Kid’s 

Gift Basket - Donated by Weyburn Peavey Mart 

Christmas Decor - Donated by Real Canadian 

Wholesale Club Christmas Roughrider Wreath - 

Donated by Heather Fellner.  

McKenna Catering 4 Turkey Suppers - Donated by 

Judy & Fran  

To purchase tickets please call or text Fran: 306-861-

6900 Judy: 306-861-3241 Heather: 306-861-9364  

Tickets sold by CWL members can be deposited into 

the collection basket in a marked envelope or left at the 

office. 

mailto:stvincent314@gmail.com


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship & Talent  - October 18 &19, 2020 

 SAT  5 PM SUN 9 AM SUN 11 AM 

Readers 
Wendy Sidloski 

Ingri Roman 

Wendy Pitre 

 Colleen Fellner 

Jerome Sidloski 

Karen Sidloski 

Acolytes    

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

   

Children’s Liturgy    

Power Point Randy Schiller Vacant Roberto Roman 

Hospitality Brian Winter  

Dorothy Gaab  

 

Yvonne Kerr 

Omar & Chris Marcotte 

Richard & Celine Wawro 

Terry Lonoway 

Emily Stadler Ron Miller 

Charlene Keen 

Counters Jeff Flaaten, Mary Ann Flaaten, Kevin O’Neill, Verna O’Neil 

Stewardship of Time & Talent  - October 24 & 25, 2020  

  SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Merle St.Onge 

Janice Seitz 

Claire Kuhn 

Lynn Colquhoun 

Val Wing  

Jennifer Woodard 

Acolytes    

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

   

Children’s Liturgy    

Power Point Fingler Family Candice Casio Jennifer Woodard 

Hospitality Heather Fellner 

Ev Corbin 

Bernice Driscoll 

Jean Janoski 

 Willie & Adele Nimegeers 

Dick Michel 

Norn Mondor  Al Pitre 

Joe Glab  Sheldon Leblanc 

Roberto Roman 

Counters Dave Creurer, Rob Labbie, Darren Woodard 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist Val Wing • stvincent@sasktel.net   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers: Rani Roettger, Jeff Greening 

Parish Council Members: Marga Cugnet (chair), Pat Wolensky, Sarah Ayeri, Brenda Kosior, John Tuchscherer,  

Vic Messer, Jim Wanner, Val Wing, Wendy Sidloski   Parish Finance Chairperson – Vacant 

 

K of C Grand Knight: Aime Isabey (861-3535) aime@sasktel.net 

K of C Faithful Navigator: Randy Schiller (861-1863) schrjt@sasktel.net 

Weyburn K of C Meetings: (Sept.-June) Exec & Directors – 2nd Mon. of month, Gen Mtg. – 4th Mon. of month 

 

CWL President: Fran Messer (842-6259) CWL Meetings: (Sept. – June)  

 Executive Meeting – 2nd Mon. of month     General Meeting – 3rd Mon. of month 
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